
EAST AURORA HIGH SCHOOL 
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500 Tomcat Lane 
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easthigh.d131.org (630) 299-8000 

 

 
 

To:  Dr. Robert Halverson & Board of Education 

From:  Jennifer Mitchell 

Date:  July 27, 2025 

RE:  Acceptance of Donation     

 

I respectfully request that the Board of Education accept the grant of Two Thousand Dollars  for the East 
Aurora High School Girl’s tennis program.  

A letter of acknowledgement can be sent to the following individual: 

 
Amy Muran Felton 
President of Serve and Return Chicago  
2444 North Elston, Chicago, IL, 60647 
 
 
 

 


